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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2016 11:46 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Water Bill
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From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2016 11:38 AM 

To: Michael Blumstein (mwblumstein@gmail.com) 

Subject: Re: Water Bill  

  

Mike -- The Village Treasurer advises that the staff investigated that because it 

would have been beneficial for all parties. However, the cost of the service was out 

of proportion to the volume the Village has. 
 

I have suggested that depending on when that inquiry was made, it may be 

worthwhile looking at again at some point as online banking use continues to 

increase. 
 

JM   


